
Subject: RE: Follow-up Questions Regarding FCC ID: PT5TSU9200

Subject: Re: Follow-up Questions Regarding FCC ID: PT5TSU9200 
 
As consultant to Philips Louvain, I am authorized to confirm that each box sold will have a separate 
FCC ID label included in the box. Please issue the grant as soon as possible. The matter is urgent.  
Regards,  
Phillip Inglis  
Consultant to Philip Louvain 

PCTEST TCB wrote:  

  
To:                Mr.  Phil Inglis / TRP  
From:           Mr. Gregory Czumak/ PCTEST TCB 
RE:               FCC ID:  PT5TSU9200 
Applicant:  PHILIPS  
 
Correspondence Reference Number: PT57840-A   
Confirmation Number: 709270840   
Date of Original Email:  November 12, 2007 

Subject: Request for additional information 

In regards to your recent TCB application referenced above, we kindly request that 
you provide the following additional information.  

1.         Thank you for your response.  Regarding your response to question #1, 
please verify that a separate label will be placed in the box of every unit 
sold.  

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on 
the above referenced application.   
 
This communication and its attachments contain information from PCTEST 
Engineering Laboratory, Inc., and is intended for the exclusive use of the recipient 
(s) named above. It may contain information that is confidential and/or legally 
privileged. Any unauthorized use that may compromise that confidentiality via 
distribution or disclosure is prohibited. Please notify the sender immediately if you 
receive this communication in error, and delete it from your computer system.  
Usage of PCTEST email addresses for non-business related activities is strictly 
prohibited. No warranty is made that the e-mail or attachment(s) are free from 
computer virus or other defect.  Thank you.  


